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November 18, 2005 
 
Atlantic Coast Area  
Penn Mid-Atlantic Area 
Ohio Midwest Area 
Southeast Area 
 
Dear Sisters, 
 
On behalf of the Ladies’ Circle, I want to take this opportunity to thank the presidents 
and members of the above listed Area Ladies’ Uplift Circle for making the October 
luncheon a huge success.  Please extend the Circle’s gratitude to your members who were 
such willing helpers. 
 
As you know, the luncheon turned out to be a very lucrative fundraiser and we could not 
have done it without your help.  Please thank your members for all the homemade 
desserts.  I understand we had no problem in selling the leftovers!  
 
When we work together as a team we can make really make things happen. 
 
Thank you again and again. 
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Sis. Karen L. Progar  
President 
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Sis. Gelsa Zinzi 
Corresponding Secretary         
  


